
Case: Indigenous peoples of the Peace River Valley – CANADA  

The Right Honourable Justin Trudeau  

Office of the Prime Minister  

80 Wellington Street  

Ottawa, ON  

Canada  

K1A 0A2 

 
Dear Prime Minister Trudeau, 

I urge you to halt the Site C dam, and honour Canada’s obligations to respect and protect the 

rights of Indigenous peoples in the Peace River Valley, British Columbia. 

If built, this huge hydroelectric project will drown over 80km of the Peace River Valley, destroying 

lands vital to Indigenous hunting and fishing and sweeping away grave sites.   

Over 100 years ago, the Canadian government signed a treaty, promising to protect the way of 

life of Indigenous peoples in the region. Prime Minister Trudeau, please don’t break that 

promise. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
 


